
 

 

 

Notice of the relocation of BANK OF CHINA (THAI) PUBLIC COMPANY 

LIMITED, BANGNA BRANCH 

 
 

We would like to inform you that BANK OF CHINA (THAI) PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED, 

BANGNA BRANCH (hereinafter called “BOCT”) will relocate the branch from the existing 

location to the new location details as follow; 
 

Existing branch location; 
 

MEGA BANGNA PLAZA, UNIT 1632/8, 1st FLOOR.39 MOO 6 BANGNA TRAD RD., 
BANGKAEW, BANGPLI, SAMUTPRAKARN 10540, Tel.: 02 105-2102 Fax: 02 105-2101 
 
The existing location of BANGNA BRANCH will close permanently from 18:00 p.m. on 
29 August 2025. 

 

New branch location; 
 

NO.1 MD TOWER, G. FLOOR, UNIT B, SOI BANGNA-TRAD 25, BANGNA TRAD RD., 
BANGNA NUEA, BANGNA, BANGKOK, 10260, Tel.: 02 361-2077 Fax: 02 361-2078 
 
The new location of BANGNA BRANCH will operate from 1 September 2025 onwards. 
Working hours: Monday – Friday, 09:00 a.m. – 16:00 p.m. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact our Call Centre at 02 6795566 from 

Monday – Friday, 08:30 a.m. to 17:30 p.m. 
 

 

We are sincerely apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 

 

 

BANK OF CHINA (THAI) PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED, BANGNA BRANCH 

17 July 2025 

 


